To the Chairman, House of Representatives,

I urge you to vote yes on HB248. It is very important for individuals to be able to make their own health
choices. I myself have some very valid concerns about getting the Covid 19 Vaccine, due to Past medical
history. I do not want businesses to discriminate against people with health concerns. It does not matter
if there are exemptions, most places ignored them when it came to the mask mandate and they will
ignore them for the vaccines also. The more information that comes out, is suggesting the vaccine is not

as effective as they hoped it would be, which makes even less reason to make it mandatory. Once, again
I urge a yes vote on this bill.

Thank you

Mary Benton



